

DEAR FRIENDS OF BEACON HOUSING,

AN EARLY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A VERY HEARTFELT THANKS FOR A WONDERFUL YEAR! BECAUSE OF YOU, WE WERE ABLE TO FACE THE CHALLENGES OF A GLOBAL PANDEMIC, ADJUST, AND COME BACK STRONGER. WE'VE WORKED HARD TO IMPROVE OUR NIMBLENESS IN RESPONDING TO THE NEEDS OF OUR RESIDENTS, WHILE ALSO CONNECTING WITH LIKE-MINDED ORGANIZATIONS TO FIND MORE CHANNELS TO HELP PEOPLE GET WHAT THEY NEED MOST.

DUE TO YOUR STEADFAST SUPPORT, WE HAVE CONTINUED TO PROVIDE MORE VULNERABLE FAMILIES AND INDIVIDUALS WITH A PLACE THEY CAN CALL HOME, WHILE ALSO HELPING THOSE IN NEED TO RESTORE HOPE. YOUR GENEROSITY HAS ENABLED US TO EXPAND OUR ASSISTANCE, SUCH AS THE HELPING HANDS EMERGENCY GRANTS TO HELP FAMILIES PAY BILLS AFTER COVID-RELATED LOSS OF INCOME, WHILE ALSO EXPANDING OUR UNIT OFFERINGS TO SOON INCLUDE TWO FAMILY-SIZED APARTMENTS TARGETING VERY LOW-INCOME HOUSEHOLDS, TO ADDRESS THE SHORTAGE OF AFFORDABLE HOUSING FOR LARGER FAMILIES.

OVER THIS YEAR, WE HAVE IMPACTED THE LIVES OF 160 INDIVIDUALS SO FAR, AND NONE OF THIS WOULD BE POSSIBLE WITHOUT YOU! ON BEHALF OF ALL OF US AT BEACON HOUSING, THANK YOU AGAIN FOR HELPING SO MANY GAIN STABILITY AND WORK TOWARDS A SECURE FUTURE. WE DEEPLY APPRECIATE THE PEACE AND HOPE YOU HAVE GIVEN THE PEOPLE IN OUR PROGRAMS. MAY GOD BLESS YOU WITH THE JOY OF COMMUNITY AND THE LIGHT OF FAITH IN 2022!

FAITHFULLY,

REID SAMUELSON
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

PALIN NGAOTHEPPITAK EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR